
 

 

  

November 1, 2017 

 

Confirmation of impact on Nitto Kohki products by 

announcement of improper conduct by Kobe Steel, Ltd. 

 

 

Regarding the above mentioned matter, we herewith inform you of the result 

confirmed by our company as follows; 

 

1. Confirmation result 

As of October 31, 2017, the products subject to improper conduct announced 

by Kobe Steel, Ltd. were not delivered to our company or our group companies, 

and we confirmed that our products are not affected. 

 

2. From now on 

We will continue to watch and confirm the impact of this case on our products 

so that our customers can use our products with confidence. 


